MINUTES
	The Board of Trustees, Town of Harrold, met in special session June 29, 2020 at City Hall. President Becker called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. with Dean Becker, Marty Winckler, and Mike Bartels, Trustees, and Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer in attendance.  Ryan Moran and Gerrick McComsey were also present.  
	NOTE: All motions are unanimous unless otherwise noted.
	Ryan Moran with ADM came before the Board to request a variance to set bunkers back up for summer harvest.  Board granted variance request provided that ADM comes before the Board by the January 2021 meeting with a plan on how they’ll proceed for the next harvest.
	Gerrick McComsey from Sharpe Rentals came before the Board to discuss the rip-wrap of the sewer lagoons. 
	Board asked the finance officer to look into a COVID waiver for usage of municipal buildings. 
	 The following bills were submitted and approved for payment: Northwestern Energy $499.82 (street lights); Venture Communications $160.58 (phone and internet); Northwestern Energy $319.75 (bus garage)
	President Becker declared the meeting adjourned at 7:53 pm.  The next regular meeting will be the second Monday of the month, July 13th, 2020, at 7:00 pm.  
Sarah Rheinbolt, Finance Officer

